
A Message from the President
We hope this Newsletter finds you healthy and safe.  It has been a crazy and unsettling time.  All 
of our Spring events have been cancelled….Construction Career Day and Canstruction as well as 
our Monthly Meetings.   With the new extended Stay At Home order from Gov. Brown, our 
Annual Appreciation Night Dinner in June will most likely be cancelled, too.  It feels like 
everything is at a standstill.  We MAY try to do a video call for this month’s meeting.  We will keep 
you posted.  The Board met last month via Zoom and are meeting tomorrow via Skype (trying 
different platforms to see which works best for us).  Many of us have been working from home.  It 
will be interesting to see if this will become the new normal.  Hang in there, friends.
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What We Do
Upcoming Events
 Board Meeting: Tuesday, May 5th @ 5:30pm via Skype.

 General Meeting:  TBD.  Possibly Wednesday, May 20th @ 5:30pm via 
video conference.  More information to follow.

Community Involvement – On Hold
 Teen Shelter: We are in the beginning stages of funding a new teen 

shelter in Salem, OR.  Our goal is to have the shelter completed by end of 
year 2020.  There is a real need for another teen shelter in the Salem-
Keizer District.  Currently, there is only 1 overnight shelter available 
between Portland and Albany for homeless minors.  That home houses 
10 minors.  It is estimated that there are approximately 250 homeless 
minors in the Salem-Keizer School District.  If you would like to donate, 
you can do so through United Way and have the funds earmarked for 
NAWIC Salem.

 Habitat for Humanity: We are partnering with Habitat to volunteer for a 
monthly build day.  We are shooting for the last Saturday of the month. If 
you would like to join us, please email one of us on the Stay Connected 
page and we will provide more information. 
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What We Have Done
WIC (Women in Construction) Week
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What We Have Done

WIC Week cont’d

Dalke 101 Year Celebration
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What We Have Done

WIC Week cont’d

Riverfront Walk & Dinner

Krav Maga
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What We Have Done

WIC Week cont’d

CTEC Tour
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What We Have Done

WIC Week cont’d

WIC Week Dinner



Who We Are
Member Spotlight

1) Your Name – Kalene Martinez

2) Company – B&K Masonry and Concrete Pumping

3) Years with your employer – 15

4) If you could star in a movie, which one would it be and what actress would you be?

Well, I don’t watch a lot of TV and I can’t remember the last movie I watched.

5) What is your vision for NAWIC - your Chapter or PNW Region or Nationally? 

I would like to see our Chapter continue to grow and get the NAWIC name out.

6) If you had to create a slogan for NAWIC this year, what would it be?

Women empowering women. 

7) Considering all the styles of architecture (contemporary, baroque, prairie, gothic, queen 
anne, roman, etc.) which is your favorite and why?

Craftsman is my favorite.  It brings back fond memories of my childhood – sitting on the 
porch swing with my family during the summers.

8) What was your best chapter event this year?

I love our Bunco Night once a year, but one of my favorite Chapter events was the 
welding class.  I love trying new things and welding is something I’ve always wanted to 
try.  It was a fun, educational experience with a great group of ladies!
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4 Stay Connected
AGC Oregon-Columbia Chapter
Friday, March 8, 7:30am to 8:30am
Webinar – Navigating COVID-19 Part III: The Importance of Preserving Payment Rights in 
the Time of COVID-19
Register at https://web.agc-
oregon.org/events/NavigatingCOVID19%20Part%20III%20The%20Importance%20of%20Pr
eserving%20Payment%20Rights%20in%20the%20Time%20of%20COVID19-4681/details
For questions, contact Ali Gadbaugh at alig@agc-oregon.org or 503-685-8308

AGC Oregon-Columbia Chapter
Friday, March 15, 7:30am to 8:30am
Webinar – Navigating COVID-19 Part IV: The Stock Market in a Coronavirus World
Register at https://web.agc-
oregon.org/events/NavigatingCOVID19%20Part%20IV%20The%20Stock%20Market%20in
%20a%20Coronavirus%20World%20-4687/details
For questions, contact Ali Gadbaugh at alig@agc-oregon.org or 503-685-8308

Salem Chamber
Up-to-date Business Resources regarding COVID-19
https://salemchamber.org/now/covid-19-resources/

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please feel free to contact any one of the following:

President: Robin Guzman (robin@agsadowski.com)
Vice President: Julie Davis (julied@pence.net)
Treasurer: Cathy Gruenhagen (cathy.h.gruenhagen@doj.state.or.us)
Secretary: Juli Foscoli (JuliS@SouthTownGlass.com)
Corresponding Secretary: Araceli Carlos (araceli@dalkeconstruction.com)
Board Members: Dawn Killough (dawn@richduncanconstruction.com)

Tracy Stewart (tracy@agsadowski.com
Elizabeth Rathburn (elizabeth.Rathburn@butlermfg.com)
Mercedez Schluckebier (mercedez@huggins.com)
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